UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, BERKELEY

SANTA BARBARA °* SANTA CRUZ

BERKELEY * DAVIS * IRVINE * LOS ANGELES * RIVERSIDE * SAN DIEGO * SAN FRANCISCO

ARCHAEOLOGICAL RESEARCH FACILITY BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA 94720

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY

July 12, 1972

Mr. Don Crabtree
Kimberly, Idaho

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

Thanks very much for your recent telephone call, I greatly enjoyed talking
with you, and was very sorry to hear about your back injury--which I hope
is greatly improved by nowe I trust you had a successful flint-knapping
school. I've been in correspondence lately with Joel Gunn, one of the
students in the school,

Dr. Heizer and I are most grateful for your generous offer to let us
use the 40-50 references(in your bibliography)which we do not have.
We will go ahead and include them, since that is your desire. Of
course, we shall acknowledge your assitance, and also the assistance
of Dr. Swanson.

I recently wrote to Irwin Rovner about his work with Mesoamerican
obsidian, but haven't heard from him. Payson Sheets wrote the
other day, and mentioned that lithic analyses from the Chalchuapa,
El Salvador, project will be published shortly.

Sincerely,

(

Thomas Roy Hester
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